Policy Clarifications - Medicaid - Long Term Care
PMN13781468

Submitted: 6/20/07 Agency: CAOs
Citations:

Subject: Revised Personal Needs Allowance Effective 7-1-07

Has the Personal Needs Allowance changed for July 1, 2007?

Response By: Division of Health Services Date: 6/21/07
Yes, the amount allowed for the Personal Needs Allowance Deduction has increased from

$40.00 per month to $45.00 per month effective July 1, 2007. The new amount has been updated
in CIS.

Additional instructions will be forthcoming to provide clarification on how recipients and long
term care providers will be notified of this increase.



